
Fellows program seeks applicants
Applications are being accepted until Nov. 7 for the 2008-2009 seventh class of the
Harry and Jeanette Weinberg Fellows Program, a leadership development program
for nonprofit executive directors in Maryland. The sixth group of Weinberg Fellows
will graduate in October 2008.

Eligible applicants must be an executive director or a person in a top staff position of
a  501(c)(3)  nonprofit  organization  focusing  on  helping  disadvantaged  Maryland
residents. The program is facilitated by the Schaefer Center for Public Policy at the
University of Baltimore.

Applications are available online at www.weinbergfellows.org.

https://www.archbalt.org/fellows-program-seeks-applicants/

